
Dear 4K Families, 
The weather outside can be frightful, but snow days should be delightful! 

As we talked about earlier in the school year, once we get to our third snow 
day, we will be making up those school days with some simple activities that 
can be completed at home. 
 

On the backside of this paper are options for your family to complete 
if/when we reach our third snow day. You do not need to complete this before 
that point. When we reach our third snow day, please flip over this paper, 
and complete 4 or more of the activities on there together. Then, send the 
completed paper back to school in your child’s folder, and we’ll get them 
checked in for that day – easy peasy!  
 

Don’t stress about filling your whole day with “academic” work for your 
child. There are so many things you can do at home together that help your 
child to learn and grow!  
● Playing in the snow is great for gross motor development, problem-solving, 

and social-emotional skills!  
● Playing games together is great for practicing colors, counting, turn taking, 

and being a great sport!  
● Reading books together promotes literacy development, and builds 

social-emotional skills.  
● Building a fort in the living room is great for building engineering skills, 

problem-solving, and creative thinking! 
 
Have FUN together today! We look forward to seeing your children safely back 
at school soon! 
 
Woodland/Ridgeland-Dallas 4K Team 




